
2017 Dues Increase Vote Results 
 
The Columbine Valley HOA dues increase was passed by 122 of the homeowners, which is more 
than the 67% required by our by-laws.  We had 122 yes votes, 24 no votes, and 34 homes that 
didn’t vote.  We had the Town staff verify the vote count.   
 
The neighborhood was notified on July 14, 2017 via constant contact and via new invoices in 
July 2017. 


